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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 22, 2022 
 
 

Armed Robbery Suspect Arrested 

 

On April 27, 2022 Foster City Police Detectives arrested 33 year old Rachel Pruitt of Antioch on 

a $375,000 felony warrant for the violations committed in Foster City and unincorporated 

Redwood City. 

Pruitt is suspected of entering the victim’s garage as he parked. Pruitt demanded the victim open 

his car door. When the victim did not open his car door as instructed, the suspect fired a single 

shot into the victim’s vehicle. The suspect fled the scene after obtaining the victim’s stolen 

wallet. Pruitt is also suspected of committing an additional armed robbery in unincorporated 

Redwood City just minutes before coming to Foster City. 

Foster City Detectives served a search warrant at Pruitt’s residence in Antioch and recovered the 

weapon used in her crimes as well as evidence taken from the victim in Foster City. 

Foster City Detectives and the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office worked nonstop to bring this 

case to a swift resolution. Special thanks to Antioch Police Department in their assistance in 

apprehending the suspect and serving the search warrant. It is through the swift work of all 

involved that another gun was removed from the streets and a dangerous individual was arrested. 
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